
Knowledge about COVID-19 among
Syrian Refugees in Lebanon

Between August and October 2019, the Immigration Policy Lab carried out in-person
interviews with more than 3,000 Syrian refugees across Lebanon. Since then, the research
team continued surveying respondents approximately every 3 months. In the most recent
wave of phone surveys (August-September 2021), 1,995 respondents living in  Lebanon were
asked a range of questions about COVID-19 and their perceptions of the vaccines. The
following results are preliminary, based on analysis from an ongoing research project.
Specifically, they are not weighted for sampling or attrition probabilities, the latter of which
will be calculated when data collection is complete.
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